From: Adam Delong

To: #CI-StPaul Council
Subject: New bike lane
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 12:02:29 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

As someone who frequently bikes though downtown St. Paul regularly as well as works
downtown, I would like to suggest that the bike lane is better suited to St. Peter rather than
Wabasha. Wabasha is not the correct street and doesn’t leave enough room for cars not bikes
to safely travel. Not only that but it takes all loading space from an amazing local independent
music venue, Amsterdam Bar, which would doom the space and leave downtown more barren
and ghost like than it already is.

Adam DeLong
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